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Communications sent home this week
• 04/11 Lower Five Curriculum Event November 2021
• 04/11 Lower School Music Concert
• 03/11 Lower Four and Upper Four November Examinations
• 03/11 Blank Options letter for Upper Five Nov 21
• 03/11 Options Evening Covering Letter to Parents Nov 21
• 30/10 Covid 19 Updated Information from Mrs Clancy

Diary Dates

      Read more about our Commemoration Service on our website.

View all letters and bulletins sent home

Co-curricular Activities Timetable

Our busy school day is enriched by a number of lunchtime and 
a�er school co-curricular activities.

Ladies’ College
The

Guernsey

Michaelmas Term 2021

Theme for the month: This week we consider: 

Courage Courage under �re
The week ahead . . .
Sunday 7 November
10.30 - 14.00 Fame Rehearsals
Drama Studio

Monday 8 November
10.30 Assembly: Remove to Upper Five
via Teams
10.30 Assembly: Sixth Form
Leaf Centre

Tuesday 9 November
10.30 Assembly: Lower Five & Upper Five
College Hall
19.00 - 20.30 Lower School Music Concert
College Hall

Wednesday 10 November
10.30 Action Team meeting
The Core
16.30 - 17.30 MOOT 2 - Sixth Form
Elizabeth College
17.30 - 18.30 Curriculum Evening - Lower Five
College Hall, parents and students welcome, please ensure 
an LFT has been completed on the day

Thursday 11 November
Remembrance Day
Lest we forget
11.00 Act of Remembrance 
We will observe the 2-minute silence at 11.00

Friday 12 November
10.30 Assembly: Lower Four & Upper Four
College Hall
14.30 - 15.30 Careers: interview 'speed-dating' - Upper Sixth 
College Hall

Sunday 14 November
10.30 - 14.00 Fame Rehearsals
Drama Studio

Facebook pictures of the week:
The annual Commemoration Service was led at the end of term on October 21st 
by Mrs Henderson, Head of History, who is planning for the 150th anniversary, 
in 2022, of the establishment of The Ladies’ College. One tradition that 
continues each year at this service is the presentation of a carnation bouquet to 
the longest serving member of staff, currently Miss Geach, who teaches Latin. 

We encourage all adults, Senior School & 
Sixth Form students to:
• Complete a LFT (Lateral Flow Test) twice a week

(Wednesday & Sunday morning suggested)
• Wear a face covering when moving around 
     corridors and in communal areas

(Face coverings are required on buses)

#TLCgsy 
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